
CALL MEETING TO ORDER 

PIKE COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

REGULAR MEETING 

FEBRUARY 7, 2022 @ 8:30 AM 

Mark Flint 
Jeff Nelson 
Ryan Coleman 

Commissioners' President Mark Flint called the meeting to order. All Commissioners were present: 
Mark Flint, Ryan Coleman, and Jeff Nelson. County Attorney Val Fleig, County Audit.or Judith Gumbel 
and Commissioners' Assistant Kristi Dischinger were also present. Also, in attendance were Highway 
Superintendent Josh Byrd, County Highway Office Manager Melanie Britton, County Coroner Ray 
Brooks, EMA/E911 Director Ryan Benner, EMS Director Chris Young, Sheriff Kent Johnson. County Health 
Nurse Amy Gladish, Tony Cochren and Eric Ackerman with German American Insurance, Mark Pfister 
and Mark Kiesel with Solid Waste Management, Brent Roberts with Energy, Kevin Meyer with RQAW, 
Jim Johns candidate for County Council, and Sherri Sebelli Reporter for the Press Dispatch. 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES FOR JANUARY 18, 2022 

President Flint asked if there were any questions regarding the minutes and called for a motion. 
Commissioner Ryan Coleman seconded by Commissioner Jeff Nelson motioned to approve minutes. 
Motion passed 3 -0. 

APPROVAL OF CLAIMS FOR FEBRUARY 7, 2022 

President Flint asked for a motion to approve the claims. Commissioner Nelson seconded by 
Commissioner Coleman motioned to approve the claims. Motion passed 3-0. 

OLD BUSINESS 

E911 CAD Agreements 

EMA/E911 Director Ryan Benner shared the details of a proposed Software License and Service 
Agreement with CentralSquare Technologies LLC which is a Public Safety software, 
hardware, and related services system to be utilized by Pike County E911, S�eriff's Department, 
EMS and the Petersburg City Police Department. Cost presented: 

Total System Quote - $244,139.12 
1st Year Maintenance Total - $26,759.11 
1st Year Subscription Total - $8,605.00 
Thereafter, an annual subscription fee of $8,605.00 will be due and an annual 
maintenance fee guaranteed not to exceed 5% of prior year fee. 

Director Benner stated that multiple quotes and demonstrations by multiple companies had 
occurred and the consensus of all was that this is the best product. 

Commissioner Coleman seconded by Commissioner Nelson motion to approve the agreement 
and purchase subject to appropriation approval by the Pike County Council. Motion passed 
3-0.












